From: Dana Fritz [mailto:dana@33rdward.org] 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 12:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fwd: Chicago Wolves Complimentary Tickets

Hi Steve, I wanted to inform you that the Alderman accepted a donation of twenty tickets (face value $23.50 each for a total of $470) for a playoff hockey game taking place at the Allstate Arena tonight from the Chicago Wolves organization.

All twenty tickets were offered to the community on a first-come, first-serve basis through our e-newsletter on Wednesday and all but one have been spoken already.

Let me know if I need to do anything else with this information.

Dana Fritz

33rd Ward

